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On January 2021, the Santa Clara Police Department received notification from our phlebotomist vendor that the 

company would no longer provide service in our county.  As a result, SCPD and the City of Santa Clara approved a 

sole-source provider contract with our new vendor, Bay Area Phlebotomy and Laboratory Services (BLS).  Effective 

immediately, BLS will be our new service provider and anticipated changes to the police department will be minimal to 

none. 

 

 
 

To request a blood draw to the THF, AIB or at a hospital, the requesting officer will continue to make the request to 

Dispatch.  Dispatch will call the vendor at or call to speak with a LIVE PERSON.  The requesting officer shall still 

maintain responsibilities to complete the necessary forms, witness the blood draw and submit as evidence. 
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                  Blood Draw – New Vendor 


